
CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

October 12, 2015 

COMMUNICATION 
), The Board accepted a $3,000 donation from the Linn County Pioneer Association for the high 

school track fund. The Pioneer Dam Run, a fund raiser for the track fund, took place this past 
J'une. J'oe Ervin and Debie Wyne encouraged the Board to partner with the Association and use 
this as a platform for keeping the fund raising for the track in the forefront of the 
community. 

), Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent's Award. The award is 
given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments. Recipients for October were: 
Evelyn Tenbusch, first grade; Asia Ellison, fourth grade; Devin Prescott, seventh grade; and 
Aubrey Ashcraft, eleventh grade. 

BOARD ACTION 
), Approved minutes of the September 14, 2015 school board meeting. 
» Approved the hire of temporary science teacher, Martin Coatney. 
), Acknowledged the rehire of Ron Neher as Assistant BBX Coach. 
), Approved High School Band/Blue Notes Spring Tour 2016 to Southern California. 
» Adopted Resolution #10-01-15 regarding the change of the District's Section 125 

administration to Horace Mann. 
)- Adopted Resolution #10-02-15 declaring the Brownsville property no longer required for school 

purposes and authorized Superintendent to take all steps necessary to complete a sale. 

BUSINESS 
)- The Board reviewed the annual community survey with questions focused on a household response 

instead of a single individual response. The survey will again be distributed by the District's 
newsletter and drop boxes. We will use Facebook to encourage patrons to return the survey. 

)- An Offer for Sale document of the Brownsville property was submitted for the Board's review. 
Although the district is not mandated to use an RFP under Oregon Contracting Law when 
disposing of school property, a vehicle of this sort could be used as a way for better 
transparency within the community. 

)- It was the consensus of the Board that changing the elementary mascot was not a Board issue. 

NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING - NOVEMBER 9 - 6:30 P.M. - CLES 


